
CHIEFS BOARD REPORT FEBRUARY 2017 

      INDIAN HILLS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 
February 22, 2017 

 

1) We have had two structure fires on January 26th and February 20th, both fires 

were put under very quickly and are very rebuildable due to teamwork and the 

concise fire attack that saved both structure’s. 

 

2) Partial wiring for single channel is complete at Mount Lindo? 

 

3) We are scheduled to go live at Jeffcom in February 2018. 

 

Calls for February 

4-Medicals, 5-Mva’s, 2-Smoke Checks, 1-Gas Leak, 1-Wildland Fire, 1-Stucture 

Fire, 6-Cancel En route 

Total for February-20 

Total for Year-45 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

Emery Carson 

Chief 


